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We were blessed with three meetings this month of June. Three meetings is
certainly less than we prefer, but is more than we had in May! Thankfully,
more and more churches are starting to open. We have several meeting
scheduled for July and we have just a few openings left in August.

Please pray for us as we continue to book meetings. Pray that we would be
able to keep the meetings that we do have this year and that we would be able
to fill up the openings that we have left. My hope is that we will have 2021
completely booked by this October.

We were glad to be part of a mission conference at a Spanish church in
Alabama. We were certainly blessed by the fellowship with the people there
and also by their hospitality. I was happy to have the opportunity to preach in
Spanish and am looking forward to being able to do that in Honduras, for it is
by the preaching of the Word of God that men hear the gospel and may call
on the name of the Lord to be saved.

Visiting Amber's family

We were able to make a trip to see Amber's family for her father's birthday
and her sister's baby shower in June. With the life we lead, any time to be
with family 1s a blessing, and we don't take it for granted, so we were thankful
to able to see them for a short time. We were also able to be with the church
there for a midweek service, worship with them, and share an update about
the (unusual) last few months of our deputation.
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Trip to Mississippi

Just this week, we saw Mississippi twice. We were blessed with three
meetings there (Sunday, and Wednesday) and enjoyed presenting our ministry
and hearing good preaching from the men of God in those churches. Please
remember to pray that God would bless them and other churches around the
country as they continue to make whatever adjustments they need to make as
they strive to do the work of the Lord.

Praising the Lord

Some of you may have already heard that Pastor Austin Gardner of Vision
Baptist Church contracted Covid 19. He was in the hospital on a ventilator for
a few weeks. God has blessed in his recovery and he has been at home now
for a couple of weeks. We were able to see him recently and were amazed at
what God has done. Please pray that he would make a speedy full recovery so
that he can get back to doing what God has equipped him to do: reaching the
world in our generation by the preaching of the Word and sending out
missionaries.

As always, we are very thankful for your love and prayers. May God bless
each of you. In Christ,

- The Garcias
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Our mailing address is:
Andrew Garcia
Vision Baptist Missions
PO Box 442
Alpharetta, GA 30009

Phone: 850-602-8222
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